
 
 

 

 

The Jovan Hadži institute of biology,  

Research Centre of the Slovenian  

Academy of Sciences and Arts 

Slovenia 

 

 

17 January 2025 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing this letter of intent to support Dr. Matjaž Gregorič for his 

application submission under a project entitled “Nature’s Toughest 

Material: Comparative Study of Bark Spider Major Ampullate Silk” in a 

collaboration with Dr. Matjaž Kuntner from the Department of 

Organisms and Ecosystems Research, National Institute of Biology, 

Slovenia. The objective of the Toughest Silk project is to understand the 

evolutionary origin of super-tough silk in spiders genus Caerostris and 

the structural designs underlying its functional performance. My expertise 

will benefit this project in terms of providing field research assistance in 

Thailand for the study of Asian Caerostris and collaborate with local 

Thai research institutions. 

 

Respectfully Yours, 
 

 
 

Natapot Warrit 

 

Assistant Professor 

Department of Biology & Center of Excellence in Entomology 



Faculty of Sciences, Chulalongkorn University 

Bangkok, THAILAND 10330 

Email: Natapot.w@chula.ac.th 

Tel. +66-89-200-6826 
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